

Dr C A Lee MA,MD,FRCPath
Director
Haemophilia Centre & Haemostasis Unit
Royal Free Hospital
Pond Street
London NW3 2QG

Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS Telephone 071 210 3000

25 April 1995

Dear Dr Lee

Many thanks for your letter of 7 April about recombinant Factor VIII. I am of course seeking further advice on the important issues you raise and am sorry that you found that my letter of 15 December did not answer your earlier queries.

We appreciate your concerns about the possibility of virus transmission and will give further thought to your points. I will write to you again as soon as we have reached our conclusions.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

J S METTERS

Deputy Chief Medical Officer

hold.322/hk

DEGENVED 27 APR 1895 Mr T. Kally
Mr J. Rudle
Mr J. Rudle
GRO-C
27/4

DHSC0002467_321_0001